
All homeowners are invited to our next All-

Neighborhood Meeting.  Due to the continuing ongo-

ing construction at St. Theresa Church, the meeting 

will be held at the United Way building at 50 

Waugh Drive.  Free parking is available in the high-

rise garage located on Feagan. 

The building is located north of the Memorial-Waugh cloverleaf inter-

change at the north-west corner of Waugh and Feagan.  If approaching 

from Washington Ave., turn right on Yale, proceed south onto Waugh, 

and turn right on Feagan to the garage.  If approaching from Memorial, 

move to the left lane on Waugh when exiting the cloverleaf and proceed 

north.  Turn left on Feagan (the first street) and proceed across Waugh to 

the garage. 

The meeting will be held in the A-B conference room on the first floor of 

the Community Resource Center building. 

All-Neighborhood Meeting is October 16th, 7pm !! 
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In this issue: The venue for the Fall meeting has 

changed; see below!  Hopefully, we 

will be able to return to St. Theresa 

Catholic Church for our Spring meet-

ing. 

The Club membership drive is ongoing.  

If you want to join and support the 

neighborhood, please see the Club 

website for help with the dues.  

www.crestwoodglencove.org. 

The agenda for the meeting includes 

board elections, the 2013 budget, sug-

gestions for a new neighborhood after-

noon party, an update on Memorial 

Park, a brief security update, and a dis-

cussion of deed restrictions in our 

neighborhood. 

Please plan on attending the Fall meet-

ing and taking advantage of an oppor-

tunity to visit with your neighbors! 
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   by Mike VanDusen 

Two members of the Civic Club 

board have stepped down this 

year.  Scott Nelson has resigned as 

Club Secretary, and Madyson 

Chavez has left as Club Treasurer. 

I want to thank Madyson for her 

time and effort in performing the 

important task of processing mem-

bership checks and online pay-

ments, which helps to maintain the 

Club as an ongoing enterprise.  

And thanks to Scott for his time, 

effort, and input during the past 

several years. 

I would like to welcome two new 

members to the board.  Alli West 

has joined to fill the Secretary po-

sition left vacant by Scott.  And 

Hande Castiglione has joined to 

help with activities performed by 

the board. 

This leaves several vacancies that 

need to be filled on the board.  The 

Treasurer position is an important 

opening, and the Communications 

position handles email, newsletter, 

and flyer preparation and distribu-

tion. 

Please see me after the meeting if 

you have an interest in joining the 

board, or email presi-

dent@crestwoodglencove.org. 
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The Changing Board 

Board Members 

President Mike VanDusen (713)864-0221 president@crestwoodglencove.org 

Treasurer  <Open>   treasurer@crestwoodglencove.org 

Secretary Allison West  secretary@crestwoodglencove.org 

Board Member Lon Stern   board2@crestwoodglencove.org 

Board Member Pete Pavluk  board4@crestwoodglencove.org 

Board Member Hande Castiglione   board1@crestwoodglencove.org 

Architecture Committee Liaisons 
Bill Owens 

Susanna Nelson 
(713)861-0995 architecture@crestwoodglencove.org 

Communications Board Member  <Open>  communications@crestwoodglencove.org 

Isn’t it time we establish a 

neighborhood tradition of our 

own?  Please join us at the 

Neighborhood meeting to share 

your thoughts on an Annual Fall 

gathering! 

Wouldn’t it be fun to welcome 

the cooler weather with your fel-

low neighbors while enjoying 

yummy refreshments, games for 

the kiddos, and maybe a little 

live music? 

We would like to schedule this 

event in early November, before 

holiday activities begin.  Please 

come to the meeting with ideas 

and suggestions, or contact Alli 

West at secre-

tary@crestwoodglencove.org.  

A Fall Gathering 

Residents should have been noti-

fied of the change to the heavy 

trash and tree waste schedule.  

The 1st Wednesday of each month 

is the new collection day for these 

items.   

The normal garbage and recycling 

schedule on Monday is not ef-

fected.  On Mondays when gar-

bage and recycling is collected, 

try to leave a space at least 1 foot 

between the containers to facili-

tate pickup by the tongs on the 

City trucks. 

TRASH! 



The drought is over, but the re-

forestation is just beginning.  The 

plan to manage invasive under-

growth is proceeding in many 

areas of the park again.  And lim-

ited tree planting will occur this 

Fall. 

The creation of the defensible fire 

zone along Crestwood is com-

plete, and no further large-scale 

removal of vegetation is antici-

pated.  The foot trails in Logan 

Woods between Crestwood and 

the Park Loop road will see light 

vegetation removal to keep them 

clear and safe, and promote their 

use. 

This continued 

site preparation 

means that no 

tree planting will 

occur this season 

along Crest-

wood.  The reforestation of this 

section of the Park is scheduled to 

begin in the Fall of 2013. 

The park still needs our support, 

especially next Fall.  For more 

information, email communica-

tions@crestwoodglencove.org 

or call (713) 864-0221 to find out 

more information. 

Memorial Park Recovery Status 

Blockheads 

Street  Blockhead 

Arnot, Byway, Haskell - Open Position - 

Blossom Pilar Schneider 

Camellia Sharon Choens 

Crestwood, NOM Marilyn Ho 

Crestwood, SOM Joni Landon 

East Cowan, NOB Cherrill Farnsworth 

East Cowan, SOB JoAnn Owens 

Feagan Anne Coles 

Floyd Ofelia Vujasinovic 

Glencove Katy Emde 

Glenwood Delana Bice 

Memorial Hande Castiglione 

Rose Ofelia Mayo 

Terrace, NOB Susanna Nelson 

Terrace, SOB Mary Christ 

West Cowan Rebecca Marvil 

Email Address 

Arnot.Byway.Haskell@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Blossom@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Camellia@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Crestwood.North@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Crestwood.South@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

ECowan.North@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

ECowan.South@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Feagan@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Floyd@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Glencove@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Glenwood@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Memorial@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Rose@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Terrace.North@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Terrace.South@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

WCowan@CrestwoodGlenCove.org 

Deed Restrictions 

Crestwood/Glen Cove is a deed 

restricted neighborhood.  This is 

an attempt to preserve the property 

values for the residents who have 

chosen to live here.  Please check 

with the Architecture Committee 

prior to making additions to your 

home or property.  Copies of the 

deed restrictions can be found on 

the club website at 

www.crestwoodglencove.org. 

The litigation over enforcement of 

the deed restrictions in Crestwood 

between the Club and a Crestwood 

resident is ongoing.  Mr. Karl 

Hoppess, the attorney representing 

Crestwood and the Club will be at 

the Fall meeting to update resi-

dents and answer questions. 
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P.O. Box 131594 

Houston, Texas 77219-1594 

Email: info@crestwoodglencove.org 

Crestwood Civic Club 

Happy, Healthy, and Wholesome 

www.crestwoodglencove.org 


